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Dear Parent/Carer 

School Visits – Parental consent 
 
During your child’s time at Wellesley Park, he/she will, from time to time, be taken to local places of interest 
in and around the Wellington area.  These visits will be on foot and will be appropriately supervised by school 
staff.  They may include visiting Court Fields School, local churches, buildings of historical interest, the 
Wellington Monument and other locations in conjunction with class topics.  Each visit will have been risk 
assessed, but we do require your consent to allow your child to be taken from the school premises.   
 
Parental consent for your child to take part in such visits will serve as generic consent, which will save you 
having to sign a separate slip each time your child leaves the school premises for this type of visit.  Please go 
to Parental Consent on your Data Collection Sheet to grant this consent. 
 
Details such as the date, time and venue will appear on the diary dates schedule, which is updated fortnightly 
and is sent to parents with the fortnightly newsletter.  You may also receive letters giving further details of 
these visits including anything your child may need to take with them. 
 
Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Kind regards 
  

Carly Wilkins 

Headteacher  

 


